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Comments: I am deeply concerned with the damage that all the logging trucks with cause on Townsend Brook

Road and Upper Michigan Road in the Town of Pittsfield.    These roads are not designed to handle that traffic.

As a taxpayer, I don't want to see my taxes going to repair those roads damaged by commercial loggers.    They

should be made to pay for any damage.   Just last year, tree trimming trucks caused damage to Lower Townsend

Brook Road and Toizer Hill Road in just one day that required our road department to spend a full day repairing

the damage.  To my knowledge, the town was never reimbursed for damages. 


